
 NEWSLETTER 31 
 27th May 2022 

 ‘Let us love one another, for love comes from God’ 
 1 John 4:7 

 Message from the Headteacher 
 Dear Parents/Carers, 

 As I write this newsletter today, I can see (and hear) 
 Jubilee preparations are well underway with children 
 making crowns, bunting and flags. There is an incredible 
 ‘buzz’ around the school, with children proudly wearing red, 
 white and blue.  We can not wait to see you later for our 
 Jubilee Parade! Thank you for supporting our celebrations 
 today. 

 This half term has been wonderful! Full of learning, 
 laughter and opportunities. Our Year 2 children have 
 completed their SATs having their first experience of ‘activity booklets’. The Dolphins continue to 
 amaze me with their resilience towards completing these. The first week after half term our 
 Giraffe’s will be completing the Phonics Screen and we know they will be brilliant too! 

 We know that the next half term is a busy one with learning, trips, Transfer Day, Sports Day and of 
 course the return of our Summer Fair! Please keep an eye out on your ParentMail and future 
 newsletters for further details. 

 We are really excited to share that we have a wonderful opportunity for all children to receive 
 cricket coaching during their PE lesson, next half term. This will be every Thursday for  all classes  . 
 Therefore, in order to accommodate this fantastic opportunity PE days are changing. Please see 
 below for the days which we require children to come to school in PE uniform. 

 Elephants  Monday (Forest School clothing)  Thursday 

 Giraffes  Monday  Thursday 

 Dolphins  Monday  Thursday 

 Pandas  Wednesday (Tennis)  Thursday 

 Snow Leopards  Wednesday (Tennis)  Thursday 

 Wishing you a wonderful half term. I look forward to welcoming the children back on Tuesday 7th 
 June. 

 Miss A Dufek 
 Headteacher 



 Hot School Meal Order Deadline 
 Please remember to order your child’s hot lunch from  https://dorset.mealselector.co.uk/ 
 to ensure that your child receives a meal on the return to school on 7th June. Orders will need to be placed 
 by Sunday 29th May 2022, or you will need to provide a pack lunch on our return to school. 
 Half Term Value 
 Throughout this half term we will be reading and listening to Bible stories that illustrate 
 joy  . 

 ‘Rejoice with those who rejoice.’ - Romans 12.15 

 Safeguarding and Online Safety 
 If you have any serious concerns about a child, particularly if you think they may be suffering or at risk 
 of suffering harm, please share this information promptly with the Designated Safeguarding Lead Team. 
 If you have a concern about a child outside of school hours please contact the following Local Authority 
 out of hours services: 

 Dorset ChAD - 01305 228866 
 Bournemouth, Christchurch and Poole (BCP) - 01202 738256 
 We are an Operation Encompass school. To find out more, please follow the link  here 
 Dates for your diary 
 May 
 Monday 30th May - Monday 6th June Half term 

 June 
 Monday 6th June - Staff training day 
 Tuesday 7th June - Children return 
 Wednesday 8th June - Year 3 Trip to Winchester Science Museum 
 Wednesday 22nd June - Sports Day 
 Monday 27th June - Midday Music Box Concert Year 2 + Year 3 
 Friday 24th June - Summer Fair 
 July 
 Friday 1st July - Transfer Day 
 Wednesday 13th July - Year 2 trip to Scaplen's Court 
 Thursday 14th + Friday 15th July - Year 4 Leeson House Trip 
 Thursday 21st July  - Last day of term 

https://dorset.mealselector.co.uk/
https://www.stjohnswimborne.dorset.sch.uk/page/?title=Domestic+Abuse+%26amp%3B+Operation+Encompass&pid=1082

